
      Term 2 Learning Information for Primary 5   

 

TOPIC This term we are going to be focusing on the history of specific 

seasonal events, including Guy Fawkes night and Armistice Day. 

We will continue into December by learning about Christmas 

traditions and stories around the world. There will also be times 

to reflect upon current affairs throughout the term. 

 

LITERACY Throughout November and December we are working on 

different types of seasonal poetry as well as tackling some 

letter writing. We will continue with class and personal reading 

as well as focus on comprehension using the Comprehension Box. 

Our class novel is A Boy Called Christmas and through it we will 

work on higher order thinking skills. 

NUMERACY During maths, we are working on mental and written addition and 

subtraction. There will also be time to work on Time and Money. 

EXPRESSIVE  
ARTS/ HWB 

P.E will still be on a Friday. 

Lots of time will be spent on music and drama for our Christmas 

show. 

OTHER 
INFORMATION 

The P5 Christmas Shop will be open at the start of December. 

Children throughout the school will be able to buy gifts for their 

families and friends. 

If you have any unwanted gifts or used items in good condition, 

P5 will be happy to take them off your hands. Thank-you. 

 

DIARY DATES 
Fri 15th Nov: Children in Need – non uniform, wear bright 

colours if you have them  

School & Nursery Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 6th December: School & Nursery Christmas Dinner and 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

Christmas Show: 

Monday 16th December 6:30 pm; Tuesday 17th December 

10:00 am 

 

Christmas Party: afternoon of Thursday 19th December 

 

Last Day of School Fri 20th Dec 

 

 



 

 

 


